
   
 
 

March 27, 2015 

California Energy Commission 
Dockets Unit 
docket@energy.ca.gov
1516 Ninth Street, MS 4 
Sacramento, CA 95814-5512 

Re:  Docket # 15-BSTD-01   Proposed Revisions to 2016 Joint Appendices 
        Color Temperature for residential LEDs. 

Dear CEC, 

I’m writing to express my concern and disagreement with the above proposed requirement for 
CCT of 3000 Kelvin or less for residences in California.  I don’t see energy savings advantages 
in this requirement, nor do I think the color temperature in someone’s home should be dictated.
Although I use 3000K or less in most of the residences I design, it should not be a requirement.
There are people who prefer, and certain tasks that are performed better under higher color 
temperatures.  In one residence I designed, the Owner, a professional painter, wanted a higher 
color temperature for her art. 

I respectfully request that you remove this requirement from the code. 

Sincerely,

Patricia Glasow 
Executive Vice President 
Auerbach Glasow French 
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